Y Pwyllgor Safonau Ymddygiad

Standards of Conduct Committee



The Rt Hon Sir George Reid Chair - Remuneration Board c/o Clerk of the Remuneration Board National Assembly for Wales Cardiff Bay CF99 1NA Bae Caerdydd / Cardiff Bay Caerdydd / Cardiff CF99 1NA

14 March 2013

Dear Sir George

I am writing to draw the Remuneration Board's attention to a recommendation made by the Standards of Conduct Committee in a recent report to the Assembly under Standing Order 22.9. The report relates to the investigation of a complaint against a Member, and the recommendation was endorsed by the Assembly on 13 March 2013.

I attach a copy of the report in order that the Remuneration Board is able to give consideration to the recommendation when it next meets.

Yours sincerely,

Mick Antoniw AC / AM Cadeirydd / Chair

Enc: Report 02-13 to the Assembly under Standing Order 22.9